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Date: May 6, 2023 
Time: 13:30 

The Regional District of Central Kootenay has been advised that the poten�al for imminent danger of flood to the 
life and property of persons in the vicinity of Erie Creek and Salmo River has diminished at this �me. 

The Evacua�on Alert has, therefore, been rescinded for all proper�es. 

In the event that condi�ons change, Evacua�on Alerts or Orders may be re-issued and the evacua�on process will 
re-commence. 

Sangita Sudan  
Director, RDCK Emergency Opera�ons Centre 
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